Welcome back |

to Gateside A
2024 - 202535!

* We would like to welcome Miss Muir to P1/2 at the end of the week and Miss Cochrane to P5/6/7.
* Seesaw classes have been updated but please get in touch if you cannot see the posts, messages or
announcements. It would really help us see the engagement with you all if you liked posts or added

short comments.

* Please remember to label all clothing - using a sharpie is a great idea.

* Please pre-order lunches as it would save a lot of time in the morning and ensure our learners can
get started their morning tasks sooner rather than later.

e P.E. days are as follows: P1/2 - Mon & Thurs P3/4 - Tues & Frid P5/6/7 - Tues & Frid

e Gym kit and outdoor clothing can be left on school peg. (jewellery should not be worn on gym days)

e Healthy snacks at interval are highly encouraged. We also have NAC healthy snacks on offer.

¢ Please check out the year planner and add dates to your diary. We have our first Open Evening on
Monday 16th September 5-7pm.

* Mrs Agnew is always happy to help on the phone or at the school reception.

e Could P1 & P2s check blue bags every night for literacy tasks. Mrs Reid & Miss Muir have also
assigned a few fun seesaw tasks. Please take a look and have go.

e We will be in touch in the near future with a date for the next Parent Council Meeting.

e Extra Curricular Activities will be up and running next week.




